
PUBLIC NOTICE 

GARBAGE/RECYCLING COLLECTION 

CITY OF MAYVILLE 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Mayville has mutually terminated the 

garbage and recycling contract with Waste Management as of June 30, 2021.    

 

GFL Environmental will assume the new collection contract as of July 1, 2021.   Dates of 

collection will remain unchanged with trash being collected every Monday and recycling being 

collected every other Monday according to the schedule.   

 

Waste Management will be collecting old cans starting Monday, June 28th.  Please 

leave garbage and recycling cans at the curb beginning Monday.   

 

GFL will begin distributing new cans starting Tuesday, June 29th.   All cans will have 

a flyer in the inside cover with the collection schedule and information.   Depending on routes, 

new cans may be dropped off in front or back of residence.  This does not mean the garbage 

collection location will change.   Place full cans in the location in which they have routinely been 

collected. 

 

Be aware that collection and distribution of old and new cans may take a couple of days.  

 

The monthly contract rate will be $13.68 per household unit.   Charges will be applied to 

the water utility bill beginning in August.   

 

Any GFL collection issues can be reported to GFL directly at (920)387-0987.   Any further 

questions, please call City Hall (920)387-7900 x 1203.  

 

 

Sara Decker 

City Clerk 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 


